
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 26 By Councillor Laidlaw for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question (1) Could the Convener supply details of why the Council were 

unsuccessful in attracting any bids for the proposed clean-

up and cut-back of the A1/Sir Harry Lauder road when the 

project was put out to tender earlier this year? And can the 

Convener commit to now utilising Council resources for this 

key maintenance plan, at a key gateway to the city, which 

was first agreed at the start of the year but is yet to secure a 

start date. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If so could the Convener inform Council of an indicative 

date. 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Can the Convener confirm how often road cleansing and 

maintenance programmes are offered to private contractors 

and how frequently the Council fails to attract any bidders? 

Answer (3)  
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